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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
PORTLAND , OREGON.

December 14, 1920.

The Secretary,

New York,

Dear Sir:-
With reference to your letter of December 7th regarding

report No. 603 on the wood steamer "PARTHIA", we beg to
state that Lead Pans with a Coaming were fitted underneath

the 0il Tanks in accordance with the Rules.

We regret that this was not mentioned in our report.

Yours very truly,

(Signed) Walter Lang.
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